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With the appointment of Graeme Jackson to the position of Acting General Manager, 
Commercial and Legal Directorate, within the Department of Planning, Transport and 
Infrastructure, the Office of the Registrar-General is pleased to announce the appointment of 
Jenny Cottnam to the position of Registrar-General until November 2019.  
 
Jenny becomes the first female to be appointed to the position of Registrar-General in the 160 
year history of the role in South Australia. 
 
With over 35 years experience at the Land Titles Office, including six years as Deputy Registrar-
General, Jenny brings a wealth of knowledge and expertise to the role of Registrar-General, 
including established relationships with land industry stakeholders and a thorough 
understanding of the legislative environment underpinning the lands titling system. 
 
Jenny looks forward to working consultatively with industry during this period of heightened 
technological change to ensure the integrity of the land titles system is maintained. 
 
 
  
 
 
Ian Gant 
DEPUTY REGISTRAR-GENERAL 
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